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NNSA Releases 

Draft December 2006 Revised Environmental Assessment 
Large-Scale, Open-Air Explosive Detonation Divine Strake at the Nevada Test Site  

For Public Comment 
 

 The National Nuclear Security Administration’s Nevada Site Office (NNSA/NSO) is releasing,  

for public comment, the Draft December 2006 Revised Environmental Assessment, for the Large-Scale, 

Open-Air Explosive Detonation Divine Strake at the Nevada Test Site. 

 The document, prepared by the NNSA with the Defense Threat Reduction Agency as a 

cooperating agency, is available for review and downloading at the NNSA/NSO website 

www.nv.doe.gov.  It is also available for viewing in the NNSA Public Reading Room, located in the 

Frank Rogers Building at 755 East Flamingo Road, Las Vegas, Nevada. 

 NNSA/NSO will accept comments on the document until January, 24, 2007.  All comments 

received after January 24, 2007, will be considered to the extent possible.  Comments can be submitted 

to the agencies in a number of ways.   

 Written Comments:     E-Mail Comments:  
 
 Written comments can be mailed to:   Comments by e-mail can be sent to:  
 
  NNSA/NSO      divinestrake@nv.doe.gov 
  Divine Strake EA Comments 
  PO Box 98518 
  Las Vegas, NV 89193-8518 
 
     Facsimile Comments: 
 
     Comments by fax can be sent to: 
      702-295-0625 
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